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Notice of Tap Fee Increase 
The Rules and Regulations for the Highland Lakes Water District provide for the tap fee to be 
increased by a percentage annually equal to any cumulative percentage increase in the Mountain 
Plains Consumer Price Index. The published Mountain Plains CPI for 2024 is 2.3%. The tap fee will 
increase from $14,238.00 to $14,566.00, effective May 15, 2025. 
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